
Courthouse Security Committee Meeting 

December 3, 2014 

 

 

Present:  Judge Karen Seifert, John Matz, Joe Kroncke, Christian Gossett, Terri 

VanDellen, David Albrecht, Bill Wingren, Bill Roh, Mike Elder, Linda Kollmann 

 

Others Present:  Sue Ertmer, Melissa Schnyder, Mr. Norton 

 

The Courthouse Security Committee meeting was called to order by Judge Karen Seifert. 

 

I. Judge Seifert explained the purpose of the meeting.  Sheriff Matz had made a 

presentation at a joint meeting with Facilities & Property Management 

Committee and Judiciary & Public Safety Committee on November 12, 2014.   

That joint committee requested that the Courthouse Security Committee view 

the presentation. 

II. Slide Presentation by Sheriff Matz:  Questions and discussion during 

presentation.  

III. Christian Gossett:  Reviewed with committee research he had done on 

incidences within the Court system throughout the country. Questions and 

discussion follow. 

IV. Judge Seifert requested that the members of the committee express whether 

they support the Sheriff’s proposal for the Welcome Center and screening of 

persons entering the building.  No objections were made to the proposal. 

 

V. Final calculations of building costs have not been determined as of the time of 

this meeting. Estimates based on Green Lake County were discussed. 

 

VI. Next Meeting Notice:  January 14, 2015 


